
 
 

 
 

 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an inspiring 
environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

Newsletter 18th March 2022  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

I hope this newsletter finds you well.  

  

Parents’ Evening  

We will be holding Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 6th April between 3.45pm and 

6.30pm. Parents will be able to come in and look at books and displays and talk to the 

class teacher. Appointment letters will be sent out next week.   

  

Star awards and merit certificates this week  

We are very proud of all our children and the effort they put in. Thank you for working 

so hard!  

 

Early Years   Lucas and Evie-May 

Year 1   Imogen and Joshua 

Year 2   Conor and Joshua 

Year 3/4   Issac and May 

Year 5/6   Esme and Sophie 

Sports Award   Amelia Y6 

Headteacher’s Award   Harley - Reception 

  

Lenten Fundraising  

Y1 have created the most beautiful pots to raise funds for Zoe’s Place: a charity which 

provides palliative, respite and end-of-life care to babies and infants aged from 0-5 

years. Parents and carers have already donated £60 and Y1 have another day to go.  

  

Next week, Y3/4 are taking part in a sponsored walk to raise funds for the 

Warwickshire Air Ambulance. Sponsor forms have been given out and the children can 

be sponsored by the lap or as a fixed amount.  

  

Y2 are the next class to launch their fundraising efforts on Monday 28th March for the 

Nuneaton Food Bank. More details to follow.  

  

Y5/6 started Nursery Hill’s Lenten Fundraising and with the added help of the whole 

school by Wearing Red raised a record £232. We are very proud of our children who 

think of others and to our lovely families who support these causes.   

  



 
 

 
 

 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an inspiring 
environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

British Science Week 

We’ve had a brilliant time celebrating British Science week. Children have had the 

opportunity to take part in their own STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Maths) activities. The week started with an assembly on the importance of science in 

our everyday lives and every class then embedded this further during their science 

lessons. 

 

Attendance  

Our school target is 96% and we are so pleased that we can see an improvement in 

school attendance. WELL DONE Y5   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee Morning   

We really appreciate the fact that our children think about others. We also recognise 

that we should take the opportunity during Lent to think about the children at Nursery 

Hill Primary School. Therefore, we would like to invite parents and carers to come and 

have a cup of tea or coffee and a cake with your child(ren) on Friday 8th April between 

9.30-10.30 (Early Years and KS1) and 10.45 to 11.45am KS2). Y6 will provide the 

service and you may wish to leave a donation for their efforts.   

  

Each class will have a class party in the afternoon and can enjoy a non-uniform day for 

£1 per child. All monies raised will be used to help us all celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee and we have some exciting plans for the Summer Term.   

  

Have a lovely weekend.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

Mrs. Jeans and staff  

Nursery 89.6% 

Reception 75.4% 

Year 1 85% 

Year 2 95.3% 

Year 3 89.1% 

Year 4 80% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 95% 


